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Information Letter no. 33-2012 
 

 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

as you all are already informed by the FIE about the change of date for the Elective 

Congress in Moscow, please inform us about the following: 

 

• Composition of your delegation 

• Will your President be in Moscow or a representative with proxy? 

• Do you have any problems with visa? 

 

The FIE will grant again a financial support for the presence of your President or his 

official representative with ca. 445, 00 EUR. Also the room in the Ritz-Carlton Hotel 

is paid for the president or his representative for the nights of December 7 and 8. 

 

Please make sure you follow all details outlined in the FIE Information Letter no. 5-12 

of 11.07.2012 and remember the deadline 15.10.2012!  Book your flight early! 

 
If you need any assistance please do not hesitate to contact us or the FIE directly. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max W.F. Geuter 

General Secretary 
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